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For immediate release 

 

Press Release 
Arkansas City woman cited for inattentive driving in rollover 

Injuries caused during accident involving parked vehicle on Ninth Street 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (September 11, 2015) — The Arkansas City Police Department cited an 
Arkansas City woman in connection with a rollover accident Thursday on North Ninth Street. 

Robben Ledeker, 61, was driving southbound in the 400 block of North Ninth when she struck a 
legally parked vehicle owned by Delores Hayes. 

The impact of the two vehicles caused Ledeker’s car to roll over and land upside-down. She was 
trapped for a short time, but was able to exit the vehicle prior to officers’ arrival. 

There were injuries caused during the accident. 

Ledeker was cited for inattentive driving. This is an Arkansas City Municipal Court case. 
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